
	 																																																																																																																														
	

	

1701	North	St		
Suite	40-2	
Endicott,	NY	13760	

	
Nov	23rd,	2020	

Re:	Inogen	FAA	Attestation	Letter	
	

	
To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	
	
	
The	FAA	has	changed	their	method	of	certifying	portable	oxygen	concentrators.	Originally,	
the	 FAA	would	 test	 every	 POC	 to	 confirm	whether	 they	were	 approved	 to	 take	 and	 use	
aboard	airplanes.		
	
Now,	the	FAA	requires	a	self	certification.	This	means	the	FAA	sets	a	list	of	criteria	for	testing	
and	 product	 specifications	 that	 the	 manufacturer	 of	 a	 portable	 oxygen	 concentrator	 is	
required	to	meet	in	order	to	self	certify	for	FAA	approval.		
	
Inogen	meets	all	of	these	requirements	and	as	such	is	legally	allowed	to	certify	their	products	
as	FAA	approved.	Thus,	they	have	the	FAA	icon	on	the	label	of	each	POC.		
	
The	 Inogen	 letter	 of	 FAA	 Attestation	 states	 their	 devices	 conform	 to	 all	 applicable	 FAA	
acceptance	criteria	for	POC	carriage	and	use	on	board	aircraft.		
	
For	any	questions,	please	contact:		
	
	
Amarpreet	Rai	
+1	607	429	8070	
amarpreet.rai@sanrai.com		
	
	
Thank	you,	
	

	
	
Amarpreet	Rai	
Director	
Sanrai		
	


